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From: Jason Walton <jason@waltoons.com>
Sent: Monday, February 12, 2018 9:50 AM
To: SENR Exhibits
Subject: Air Quality + Child w/Asthma

Dear committee members - 

As the parent of a child with asthma, I urge you to please fund DEQ and 
reject SB1541, which seeks to weaken the DEQ’s authority to keep  
air clean for everyone, but especially those with compromised lung 
function. 

Thanks for your time and service. 

jason walton 
Freelance Illustrator 
Portland, Oregon 

WALToONs 
“I draw things, so you don’t have to.” 
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